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City of Manteca has prepared a dra; of a new citywide CFD for all new housing.  If adopted this 
CFD would place an annual property tax on all new single-family homes of $1,100 and 
mulFfamily units of $800 per unit.  At least half of this supplemental property tax would go to 
the police and fire departments and add no new benefit to the housing units.  This proposal is 
slated to come back to the council in September. 

City of Manteca is also working on their Inclusionary Zoning program and it also is slated to 
come back to council someFme in September. 

City of Tracy is sFll working on a dra; of an Inclusionary Zoning program but no details have 
come out yet. 

City of Modesto has started their General Plan update and we will be meeFng with them to 
discuss some broad policy goals. 

We have updated our candidate quesFonnaires for local and state representaFves and set the 
dates for candidate interviews. 

Here’s the legislaFve update out of Sacramento 
  
Leg Update:   
  
Supported Bills:   
AB 2170 (Grayson): would enact in California law a state level counterpart to the Federal 
Housing Finance Agency’s “First Look” program, which gives individuals, nonprofits, and public 
enFFes a 30-day opportunity to make offers on post-foreclosure properFes that are put up for 
sale by federal lenders, Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac. (Note: In this bill’s enFre history, there 
hasn’t been a single “no” vote recorded against it.)   
  
Status: This bill has now advanced to the Senate AppropriaFons Commi]ee!   
  
Link: h]ps://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billTextClient.xhtml?bill_id=202120220AB2170   
   
SB 1357 (Archuleta): This bill would provide a full property exempFon for property owned by, 
and that consFtutes the principal place of residence of a veteran and the veteran’s spouse if the 
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veteran is 100% disabled and a parFal property exempFon if the veteran has a disability raFng 
of less than 100%.    
  
Status: This bill is currently in the Asm Military and Veterans Affairs Commi]ee   
  
Link: h]ps://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billTextClient.xhtml?bill_id=202120220SB1357   
   
 
AB 2705 (Quirk- Silva): This bill allows conFnued development in wildfire areas if developers 
construcFng development of 10 units or more and located within a very high fire hazard 
severity zone meet increased fire safety requirements to address wildfire risks (e.g., building 
siFng, setbacks and buffer zones, mandatory HOA for defensible space management, resident 
educaFon, and fire drills, etc.). (Note: This bill is scheduled to be heard in the Senate 
AppropriaFons Commi]ee on August 1st).    
  
Status: Senate AppropriaFons Commi]ee   
  
Link: h]ps://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billTextClient.xhtml?bill_id=202120220AB2705   
  
Opposed Bills:   
SB 1335 (Eggman): This bill prohibits discriminaFon against prospecFve tenants who are 
government rent voucher holders based on their credit history. C.A.R. successfully opposed SB 
1335, which was pulled by the author from its scheduled hearing in the Assembly Housing and 
Community Development Commi]ee last week.    
  
Status: Dead   
  
Link: h]ps://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billTextClient.xhtml?bill_id=202120220SB1335   
   
AB 2203 (Rivas): This bill, among other things, would have prohibited a housing provider from 
requiring a consumer credit report as part of the rental applicaFon process in instances where 
there is a government rent subsidy. C.A.R. successfully opposed AB 2203, which failed to muster 
the support necessary to receive a vote on the Assembly Floor.    
  
Status: Dead   
  
Link: h]ps://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=202120220AB2203   
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